
From:  

dave shaut  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

Please require ODOT to do a full EIS for the Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion. Everytime there is a new 
story about this project it becomes bigger, and looks more like ODOT has misrepresented their 
intentions for the entire time. This is a large freeway expansion at a time when money needs to be 
reprioritize to fund mass transit that is good enough for people who rely on cars to actually use. This 
boondoggle project takes money away from fixing existing infrastructure and making it safer for walking 
and biking. It feels like the impetus of this project was to create jobs. That's important, but, use it to fix 
what we have, make it safer, and prepare for climate change and prepare for fewer cars in the future. 
Thank you, 
Dave Shaut  

 


